Dear VMC Families,
Everyone seems excited to start their winter holiday and we hope that the New Year will bring with it positive news.  As a pre-cautionary measure, we’ve just been advised that all high schools will be closed as of tomorrow and return in person January 10th, 2021.  The current plan is to cancel classes December 21st & 22nd,2021 and meet online January 6th & 7th, 2022.  We will follow a regular school day schedule on virtual days and come back to VMC in person on January 10th, 2022.  All classes will be held through MS Teams.
Students have been asked to bring everything home today.  Please contact the school administration (cdisorbo@emsb.qc.ca) if you need to borrow equipment.  Pick-up must be at the school, in person, by a parent, tomorrow Tuesday, December 21st, 2021.  The equipment must be returned in the new year on the first day of in-person classes.
Please pay close attention to your email at the beginning and end of the holiday weeks as we will continue reporting any Covid-19 cases to the school community and individuals who may be impacted by the case.   Please contact Ms. Cristiano at fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca if a student at VMC is positive until December 27th, 2021.  When school reopens January 6th, 2022, please communicate any Covid-19 cases by email, Mozaik or phone to the school.
Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  Students and staff were advised at 11:30am today.
Happy holidays to you all!
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano, Principal  (fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca)
Grace Fanelli, Vice-Principal (gfanelli@emsb.qc.ca)
Cristiana Di Sorbo, Vice-Principal (cdisorbo@emsb.qc.ca)
Vince Timpano, Vice-Principal (temporarily assigned to LBPHS)

